
 
Zero Period Band, Art, or PE ~ 2021-2022 Stonebrook-White MRW 

Dear Stonebrook-White Families/Guardians, 

Your 5th - 8th grade child has new choices this year.  Zero Period is an opportunity for students to refine 

their Music, Art, or Physical Education skills.  This will lead to new opportunities at the high school level. 

Zero Period starts Monday, September 27th.  

Class sizes of sessions may have a limited number of students. 7th-8th grade sessions will be on 

Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. 5th and 6th grade sessions will be Tuesdays and Thursdays. 

Transportation is provided via CMSD Transportation shuttles for those that need it. Supplies will be 

provided. We will send home a notice if the schedule is changed. 

Daily Schedule for students: 

8:30 Enter the MRW building via the playground entrance, security 
8:35 class sign in (attendance is tracked in the SIS) 
9:15 students leave classroom, pickup breakfast 

 
This is a commitment. Children are expected to attend every session and expected to complete the 
activities. Parents should text/call the individual teacher by 8:45am if student will be missing a class.  
 
Once enrolled, your Zero Period Teacher will reach out and share more information and their contact 

information. 

Sincerely, 

Stonebrook-White Encore Teachers 

 (cut and return the lower portion if signing - up) 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

I give my child permission to attend Zero Period.  I understand that he/she needs to attend every session 

(based on MWF or TTH schedule above) and will call if they will be absent. 

Parent/Guardian Signature ________________________ Phone Number _____________________ Cell or home 

Student’s Name _____________  Grade _________ 

 

Student’s 1st Choice     Art        Music      Physical Education  (please circle one) 

Student’s 2nd Choice       Art        Music      Physical Education  (please circle one) 

 

Please return this form to any of the above teachers by Tuesday, September 21st . 

Your child will receive a Confirmation Notice of which session by Sept 24th.  Before attending, students must 

have a Confirmation Notice due to class size limitations.  


